SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Directors DATE: November 28, 2018
FROM: General Manager

SUBJECT: Update on BART Safety, Reliability, and Traffic Relief Program (Measure RR)

At the December 6, 2018 Board meeting, staff will provide an informational briefing on the
Measure RR Program, including accomplishments to date, and short-term, mid-term, and long-
term outlooks. Attached is the “Update on BART Safety, Reliability, and Traffic Relief Program

(Measure RR)” presentation for discussion.

If you have any questions about the document; please contact Robert Powers, Deputy General

Manager at 510-464-6126.
b 1.

V Grace Crunican

cc: Board Appointed Officers
Deputy General Manager
Executive Staff




